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Sports News! 
 

 

Oscar and Milo, two of our Year 6 children, took part in the Surrey Sport Hall competition for their 

athletics club and were fortunate enough to be invited to Surrey trials. They were both selected to 

represent Surrey for the Indoor Sports Hall Regional Finals against 6 other counties. This competition 

was on Sunday 18th February in Sussex and both the boys were fab in all of their events. Amazingly, 
the Surrey boys team won the gold medal. The boys all showed incredible team work and dedication.  

Class Pages 
 

In Reception, we have been busy finding out about our local area. We have looked at features of 

Burpham on maps and in photographs. We have drawn our own homes, constructed our own 

buildings and towns and even planned routes for programmable toys. 

We also had a walk around Burpham to discover some of the features of our local area and then 

located them on the map. It was a slightly rainy day for our walk but we all enjoyed our first trip out 

together and could remember lots of information! 

 



 

       

                                 
 

                                         

                          



 

 

        

Year 3 loved their Stone Age topic before half term and are enjoying sharing their knowledge with 

their grown-ups in their class assemblies.  One of the highlights of the topic was our special Stone Age 

Day.  The children have written their own recounts to tell you what happened. Here are a few extracts: 

 

On Wednesday 17th January, a warrior from Portals to the Past called Flint came to teach us about the 

Stone Age. At first he was talking funny. He was saying "ooh, ah" and stuff like that. Then he finally 

started talking normally. Some of us did a fancy walk with fake animals from the Stone Age. 

Evie, Kingfishers 

 

On 17.1.24 we had a Stone Age Day. A man called Flint/Jack from Portals to the Past ran the day. He was 

very funny but educational. One of the costumes that stood out was Oliver's but I also liked Finn's. 

Another bit I liked was when I said 'no' to Flint (when he was trying to get me to give over my food.) 

Harrison, Woodpeckers 

 

...Then we went into our classroom. We touched a piece of flint from the Stone Age time. I touched a 

mammoth tusk from Stone Age. ... I saw a giant tooth that Jack was holding. I touched a deer antler. 

Harper, Kingfishers 

 

...Flint dressed up as a woolly mammoth and he chased us. It was so fun. Flint said to Harrison "give me 

the food" and Harrison said NO! ...I loved everyone's clothes. It was a fun day! 

Ruby, Woodpeckers 



 

 

We have already had a busy start back after half term too. On our first day back, we wrote a fictional 

recount of our breaks. We loved this opening from Milo: 

You may not believe it but I almost got eaten by a jam jar. It started like this. I was in the kitchen and I 

was getting really hungry, so I opened the jam jar. While I was getting bread, it snapped! 

 

 

   



 

                                                     

                    

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


